
 

 

19/09/2025 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We are pleased to invite you to our upcoming Parents’ Evening, which will take place on: 

• Tuesday 7th October from 3:30pm to 7:00pm – Face-to-face consultations at school 

• Thursday 9th October from 3:30pm to 6:00pm – Telephone consultations with your child’s 

teacher. Adeola class telephone appointments will run from 5pm to 6pm  

You may choose either format based on your preference and availability.  

 
To book your appointment you will need to log into your child's Arbor account where you will see 
the option to book for one of the sessions. The booking system will go live at 4pm on Friday 19 
September and close at 4pm on Friday 3 October, you will not be able to book an appointment 
before this time. Please only book one appointment with your child's teacher. 
 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Saltergate admin team 


